
 

     Write Start Learning Center 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the harvest month of October. We have an exciting and busy month ahead of us!  
Our themes this month include Autumn, Fire Prevention week, Community Helpers, 
Construction, Columbus Day, and Halloween Fun. Nursery Rhyme of the Month: "Peter, Peter, 
Pumpkin Eater” Enhancement: Body Parts/ Safety. Color of the Month is orange and the 
Character Education is Self-Discipline Demonstrating hard work. The children will be 
participating in a variety of activities such as Halloween parades, hands on activities, and Fall 
fun! Look for fun fall artwork up around the classroom! 

We are now asking for any candy or Halloween treat 
donations for our party day celebrations. We ask that all candy 
donations be free of nuts, and peanut butter due to our 
policy and no gum please. Thank you!  The children may 
come to school dressed in their Halloween costume on Friday 
October 29th . Please see your child’s teacher for more details!  

We are excited to announce that our 10th annual teacher pumpkin decorating contest will be 
taking place later this month! Decorated pumpkins will be on display for you to vote on!  You will 
be able to choose your favorite decorated pumpkin by one of our talented teachers!  All 
pumpkins will be numbered and the creators will be revealed at the end! The winner will receive 
a prize! There will be pumpkins in our Brick and Yellow building office!!  Be sure to vote in each 
building or on facebook!! 

If your child has a dietary need/change or allergy change please make sure that you notify Ms. 
Nycole in the office with any and all details. ☺  

 
 

 
 
Here’s a fun snack for you can your child to create together..”Broom Sticks” 
What to do: Start by having your child use safety scissors to make little cuts into 
string cheese. Use a pretzel stick and poke it into the other end of the cheese stick. 
Have fun, and Enjoy!   
 



 

We would like to congratulate Ms. Kathie in the Infant Class for being awarded 

Staff Member of the Month!! Thank you for all your continued hard work and 

dedication!  

  

 

  DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
October 8th   Pinellas County Schools are closed No 3HR VPK 

(Write Start Conference Day. If you would like to schedule one,     
please do so in the front office.) 
 

October 18th-October 20th  School Pictures taken by Anchor Your Memories with Andi  
(A schedule will be posted on the exact day your child will have their picture taken) 
 
October 25th             Pumpkin Voting Contest Begins (Yellow and Brick building)  

October 29th                     Halloween Celebration!  
                                     Please see your child’s teacher for more details that this day will include! 
 

                        

                                       

                                     

 


